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2018 was a busy year for the Peace IV team.  All our projects in our local action plan commenced activity, our small grants programmes commenced, and we received news of our regional application under the Shared Spaces theme.

Partner Delivery
Good progress has been made with our partner delivery projects.  Agents such as Cavan Monaghan Education and Training Board are successfully delivering projects on our behalf.  In the ‘Peace by Piece’ model the Lego Mindstorm model has actively engaged our Children and Young People.
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Small Grants Programme
Our small grants programme is progressing well and is delivering action on the ground in the heart of communities where it matters the most.  A good example of this has been the recent project undertaken by Doohamlet District Community Development Association.  This group were awarded €30,000 to develop a multi-use games area in the centre of Doohamlet, adjacent to the new playpark and close to the school.
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The end result has been a fantastic new facility, which is open and accessible to all.  A great achievement with a small amount of funding.

Shared Spaces Regional Call
Monaghan County Council submitted an application under the Shared Spaces and Services Regional call to develop a Peace Campus in Monaghan Town.  This facility will provide much needed shared space to our communities.  Our application was assessed by SEUPB and in December 2018 we were informed that our application had been successful.  This €14.2 million project will received €9.5 million in Peace IV funding and will provide meeting rooms, a youth facility, a new town library, a community café and a new cultural heritage centre.  This is an exciting project for Monaghan.
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Contact us:
If you would like more information on any of our Peace IV projects please send an email to  peace4@monaghancoco.ie

We look forward to hearing from you.
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This project is supported by the European Union’s PEACE IV Programme, managed by the Special EU Programmes Body (SEUPB).
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